
 

162S 1900W Lindon, Utah 84042  

Tel: 888-299-9916 Email: info@prolitecylinders.com 

LIABILITY CONDITION RELEASE FOR CUSTOMER SUPPLIED SCBA VALVES 

 

Customer / Company Name: _________________________________________________________ 

Referenced PO#:______________________ 

 

This letter serves to release BTIC/Pro-Lite Cylinders from responsibility for the condition of “customer 

supplied SCBA valves” for the purpose of insertion into the new BTIC/Pro-Lite Cylinders.  

 

Customer agrees that by sending valves to BTIC/Pro-Lite Cylinders for insertion into new cylinders 

that have not been overhauled by BTIC/Pro-Lite Cylinders or its employees that BTIC/Pro-Lite 

Cylinders is in no way responsible (held harmless) for the condition of the valves.  BTIC/Pro-Lite 

Cylinders will take every measure necessary to insert & return valves in the same condition in which 

they were received but cannot take responsibility for their working condition or for the cosmetic 

issues that might arise as a result of installation or shipping.  

Customer agrees that valves sent to BTIC/Pro-Lite Cylinders are not the responsibility of BTIC/Pro-Lite 

Cylinders and remain the property & responsibility of customer.  

Type / Print Name: ______________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________________ 

Ship Date of Valves: ____________________ 

Tracking # for Valves: ___________________ 

Quantity of Valves: _____________________ 

Valve Make & PSI: _______________________ 

 

Please complete, sign & return this form for processing with your order.  


